
 
 

 

 

 

Dt: 15-12-2022 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

 

All the Final year degree students are hereby informed that, a one-day work shop 

will be conducted on “The Significance of Soft Skills in Campus Interviews” on 18/12/18 by 

Training and placement Cell. 

 

 
          PRINCIPAL    

 

  COPY TO: 

  All Hod’s of all Depts, 

  All III year class rooms, 

  File. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Aone day work shop is conducted on “The Significance of Soft Skills in Campus Interviews” 

on 18/12/18 by Training and placement Cell. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 


